It is with great pleasure that The Association of Professional Conservative Chaplains,
America’s largest Christian based Clinical Pastoral Education Program, announces the May
7,2015, August 20, 2015, December 3, 2015, and March 3, 2016 Long Distance Units for
Clinical Pastoral Education. Clinical Pastoral Education (CPE) offered by APCC is a unique
faith experience in professional education for persons seeking growth, and competence in
pastoral and spiritual care. APCC is proud to offer Clinical Pastoral Education units in both
on-site and long-distance-training modes.

Clinical Pastoral Education is a dynamic, interpersonal, process-oriented educational
experience set in an environment where participants feel free to openly share, care for,
support, challenge, and respect one another. In CPE, the faculty works to develop a
learning environment that is supportive and stimulating, and where students feel
confident to risk interpersonal growth and learning through an accredited program of
instruction.

Some of the benefits include:

* Earning seminary or college credit, or a religious denomination’s pre-requisite for
ordination;

* Professional continuing education requirements;

* (Clinical pastoral education requirements for certification as a professional chaplain,
a pastoral counselor, a clinically trained minister, or a CPE supervisor;

* To help laypersons clarify vocational interests and calling regarding ministry;

* To strengthen and improve on awareness and skills in providing spiritual care;

* To gain a better sense of personal and pastoral identity.

Won'’t you join us in a first-class opportunity for pastoral development? Contact us today!

Respectfully,

Chaplain Ty Alday, CPE Supervisor

The Association of Professional Conservative Chaplains
5200 Vineland Rd Suite 100

Orlando, Florida 32811

Phone: 407-218-6481407-218-6481

E-Mail: ty.alday@apcchaplains.org

Website: http://www.apcchaplains.org




